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Full Text

A majority of States have yet to grant official recognition to indigenous peoples,
let alone their collective rights to lands, territories and resources. The Permanent
Forum expresses its grave concern about the non-recognition of indigenous
peoples, in particular in Africa and Asia, and recommends that States incorporate
the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples into national
legislation, policies and programmes.

Area of Work
Lands and Resources, implementation


